From: senny morris [

Sent: 27 September 2018 12:29

To: Planning

Subject: 2018/4200/P - Planning application for 38 Glenloch Road NW3
Dear Sir/Madam

As the owner of the 1st floor flat at no 40 Glenloch Road, | am concerned that enlargement of the basement at no 38
may compromise the structural integrity of no 40 by undermining foundations, causing ground movement and
increasing the risk of subsidence/flooding.

Please take this into account when considering the planning application.

Yours faithfully
Jennifer Morris



